
Hi, 
 
My name is Stefano and I am a resident of the city of London. I am contacting you regarding the new 
hub for homeless people on Fanshawe Park Road. This project creates and dangerous and unsafe 
environment for the communities, neighbourhoods and businesses that surround it.  Each time one of 
these projects is installed, the surrounding area sees a large increase in all sorts of crime and violence. 
Furthermore, many of the neighbourhoods nearby are home to many families with young children and 
babies that could be put in danger of this project moves forward. I believe that all of London should be a 
safe place to live for all and by creating these types of projects you can only make situations worse. I 
hope that you can take my concern and disapproval for this initiative into consideration. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration, 
Stefano 
 


